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Comments: I am writing to share my thoughts on Midas Gold Idaho's Stibnite Gold project. There are many

reasons why I am excited for Midas Gold's project to come to life and I hope through my comments you will

understand why.

 

Midas Gold wants to restore the rivers, wildlife and habitat near the Stibnite Gold Project site. We should let

them. The Forest Service has given meaningful time to review the document and comment. Further extensions

are not necessary and will only hurt Idahoans by delaying the benefits of the project. Please permit Alternative 2

of the Stibnite Gold Project as outlined in the draft Environmental Impact Statement.

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state needs. I highly encourage the U.S. Forest Service to

permit this project, using alternative two presented by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as possible. There is no need

to extend the comment period. Sixty days is plenty of time to comment and we need the benefits of this project

now.


